
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, January 31, 2023 4:00 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: Please review and advise 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/31/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00748-2023 

Because, she mentions storm cost recovery, this can be added to docket 20230017. 
I am working on a letter. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 3:38 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please review and advise 

File for which docket? I did not find anything entered by Dan in CATS. DHood 

From: Janet Oconnell <janetoc8@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 12:08 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Your corrupt commission 

I just talked to Dan who took down my info, etc. Not only have you allowed 2 big increases for FL (you also 
gave them 2 rates increases in 2022) but now a 3rd based on hurricane Ian starting this coming April? I have 
lived here in FL most of my life, 52 years. I am a retired FL teacher (Broward County School System) on a very 
limited budget. You use to support us FL residents and especially kept a lid on the electric power companies, 
especially FPL. In recent years you are allowing them to get what they want, no questions asked. So, you have 
also become Corrupt! Even after hurricane Andrew, which I went through, you didn't allow FPL to get away 
with increases. FPL is very profitable because you could care less about restraining them. Just what are you 
doing to keep their rate increases from happening??? Where is your "protection" for us Floridians? Even 10 yrs 
ago, you were doing your job! You need to STEP UP NOW and STOP YOUR CORRUPTION. Most ofus are 
on limited fixed incomes and even those working don't earn enough to afford these rate increases. Go after the 
wealthy, not us peons. TOTALLY SHAMEFUL. 
Ms Janet M. O'Connell 
239-642-8916 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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